
Hello, 
 
I am writing to you in support of LC 52. As the parent of a Developmentally Diasbled child access to 
healthcare and appropriate healthcare supports are incredibly important to our family. Please consider 
passing LC 52 into law during the current Special Session so that people like my daughter can receive 
health services in a manner that supports their needs.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Chris Tobias 
15030 NW Wendy Lane 
Portland, OR 97229 
 
 
--  
Chris Tobias 
mail : ctobias9@gmail.com 
tel : 503-869-4452 
 
This communication contains confidential, protected information.  Please do not forward, post or 
otherwise disclose. 
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